
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 24th January 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

           

     
               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C 100% Expected Attendance 

Y2W 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4G, Y6K 98% Expected Attendance 

Y2M 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1Dr, Y5C 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di, Y3Ke, Y5K/S, 
Y6D 

94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Kn 92% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P, Y4H 90% Risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Jamil Layla Amelia Della-Ray Zachary Elena Charlie 
Louie P Reegan Jakob Leyah Beulah Oliver Isabel 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Noah  Riley Mathew Erica Araeya-Mae Jamie Lincon McKenzie 
Theo Chantelle Lily George Layla-Mae Isobel Cayson Annie 

Wiggle and Jiggle 
Every Friday we hold a  
Wiggle and Jiggle Session  
for babies and Toddlers who live in 
the local community. The singing is 
amazing as well as the wide variety 
of songs. 
 
Our Wiggle & Jiggle Session is being 
held in the afternoon at 2.30pm in 
the school hall. There is no need to 
book a place and the session is 
free. Come to the main reception 
and staff will let you through. 

Year 6 Book Awards 
On Monday, some of our Year 6 children  
went to Tupton Hall School, to visit their  
library. We met the trust librarian and  
looked at some books that the children will read 
over the next couple of months! The children had 
a brilliant time and were even given a goodie bag 
each! 

Parking on Zig-Zag Lines 
Parking on zig-zag lines outside a school 
is illegal and dangerous. These yellow 
lines, also known as "School Keep Clear" 
markings, indicate that vehicles should 
not stop, wait, or park in that area.  
Why is parking on zig-zag lines illegal? 

 It can obstruct children's vision when they 
are crossing the road. It can block vital 
sight lines for people crossing the road 
safely. 
 
 
 

Important Dates  
 

 29.01.25 – Boccia Festival 
 02.02.25 – NSPCC Numbers Day 
 11.02.25 – Y3 to Magna 
 

 12.02.25 – Y1 to Sudbury Hall 
 

 12.02.25 – Valentines Disco  
 

 13.02.25 – Y5 to Cromford Mill 
 

 28.02.25 – International Mother Languages Day 
 

Nail Varnish and False Nails 
I recently shared on the  
Newsletter about children not  
wearing jewellery including  
bracelets and necklaces. I have noticed 
over the last few weeks children coming 
to school with nail varnish on and also 
some false nails. Please can I remind you 
that nail varnish and false nails are not 
allowed for school. 

Readathon  
In Wednesday’s assembly, Mrs Keyes  
talked to Year 1 to Year 6 children about 
how the Readathon works and why we are 
supporting this fantastic charity. For more 
information, please have a look on the main Dojo 
page. 
 


